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Summary  
 
To set out a public question which was received for this meeting but was 
inadvertently omitted from the main report. 
 
 
1. Background  
 
1.1 Section 8.3 of the Council Rules, as laid out in the Council's Constitution, sets 

out the rules for the receipt of public questions as follows: 
 

 At any one meeting no person may submit more than two questions and 
no more than two questions may be asked on behalf of one organisation. 
Members of the public who have not submitted questions before will be 
given priority over those who have, and second questions will only be 
dealt with when all first questions have been dealt with. Any questions that 
have not been dealt with within the time limits will receive a written reply 
after the meeting. 

 
1.2 In this case, the following question was received within the deadline and has 

been placed in the following order, in accordance with section 8.3 of the 
Council Rules (see section 1.1 above). Unfortunately, it was omitted from the 
main report owing to an administrative error and is now set out below.  

 
2. Public question 
 
Gi Paul Chaplin of Rainham will ask the Portfolio Holder for Housing and 

Community Services, Councillor Doe, the following question: 
 

 Does the Council keep an up to date list of approved private landlords, and 
is this monitored regularly?  
 

 



Lead officer contact 
Wayne Hemingway, Democratic Services Officer 
T: 01634 332509 
E: wayne.hemingway@medway.gov.uk  
 
Background papers  
Council Rules, Constitution (Part 1, Chapter 4): 
http://www.medway.gov.uk/thecouncilanddemocracy/council/constitution.aspx  


